Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives Iranian Ambassador to Iraq, Hassan Danai
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The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his Baghdad
office on Tuesday, 2/7/2013, the Ambassador of the Islamic Republic of Iran to Iraq Hassan
Danai. Were discussed during the meeting the bilateral relations between the two countries, as
well as the political developments in the region. His Eminence stressed the need to use

dialogue as a way to solve all problems.



